
JOG-A-THON UPDATE 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you everyone that came out and helped during the Jog-a-Thon! 

Thank you everyone who sent in pictures, we were able to 
include them in the 2023/2024 school yearbook! 

We TRULY cannot do it without you!!! 
 

Donations for the Jog-a-Thon are due next Tuesday, May 14th. 
Remember all money raised goes 100% towards your 

Education Dollar obligation and is tax deductible. 
 

I wasn’t able to count lap cards this weekend, therefore the record of 
how many laps your student completed will be in next week’s Monday 

folders. 
The students who ran the most laps will be receiving a 

medal.  

If there is a tie, the tiebreaker will be the student who 
brings in the most in donations. 

 
DONATION SHEET ATTACHED 

 
 



Student: Grade:

Donor's Amount per Flat
Name laps run Rate

Donations are tax deductible - St. Albert's Tax ID 88-0338219

St. Albert's School
Jog - A - Thon Donation Sheet

Address/Phone Number o
r Donation


